
With many families with young children experiencing difficult economic times, 
the Knights of Columbus instituted the ‘Coats for Kids’ program in 2009. This is 

an opportunity for the Monroe Council #1266 to once again become involved in 
the community by providing warm winter coats to the children in need. 

Charity is our primary objective as a Knight of Columbus member! We are 
taking on the challenge to provide coats to as many children as we possibly  

can, but we can not do it by ourselves. As one of the largest charitable 
organization in the world, the Knights of Columbus, through fund raising 

efforts, provide coats for kids all around the world. All of the monies collected 
by our council will provide coats to the children in our community.  

PLEASE HELP US KEEP OUR CHILDREN WARM THIS WINTER!!

ACCEPTING MONETARY DONATIONS  
FOR THE PURCHASE OF NEW COATS 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO; 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL #1266  202 W. FRONT ST. MONROE, MI. 48161 

PLEASE INSERT COATS FOR KIDS ON THE MEMO LINE


